
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

February 5, 2014 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting February 5, 2014 at the Valley Twp. Building. 
In attendance were Ralph Reedy, Dan McGann, Tom Bedisky, Richard DiGiacomo and Scott Edmeads. 
Absent were Jon Wetzel and Glenn Simington. Also in attendance was zoning officer Mike Kull. 

Other Attendees: None 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM with the reading of the January minutes. The minutes were 
read and approved with no corrections by a motion by Tom and a 2

nd
 by Dan, motion passed. 

Old Business: Mike reported Southland Log Homes is still in a holding pattern until DEP gives approval 
for sewage module. 

The Danville Gas/Convenience Store has now removed the old gas tanks and are replacing them with 
new ones. Once this has been completed, construction of the gas islands and store will begin. 

New Business: None 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM with a motion by Tom and a 2
nd

 by DG, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


